
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: March 8, 2024 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Vale Township - 2023 Rounds 1 Outside of Deadwood Grant Extension 
Request 

 

The Vale Township received an Outside of Deadwood Grant for restoration of the Vale 
School & Gymnasium exterior in round 1 of 2023. The contractor they hired started the 
work and had the scraping and prepping completed on the first story before one 
employee injured herself and then the contractor injured himself.  The plans were to 
complete the exterior painting last fall but he was unable to complete the work.  He 
says he can complete the project this spring.  The Vale Township is requesting the 
grant be extended to July of 2024. 

The grant expires on March 20, 2024. Staff is recommending the Historic Preservation 
Commission extend the grant to July 20, 2024. 

Recommend Motion: Move to extend the Vale School & Gymnasium Outside of 
Deadwood Grant to July 20, 2024. 
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